
 

 
 

7 Salamander Street Phone:  6652 3355 

Coffs Harbour  NSW  2450 Fax:       6651 3991 

 Email: coffsharb-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
             Web Address: www.coffsharb-p.schools@nsw.edu.au  

Coffs Harbour Public School                  

29th August, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we celebrate Multicultural day.  

Our diversity is increasing, and that’s something 
to celebrate. And celebrate we did today with the 
wonderful festivities around our school.  

At our school we now have 40% of our student 
population who have English as an additional 
language. There are 37 different languages that 
are spoken in the homes of our students. Our 
students come from 44 different countries.  

Our shared Australian values of respect, equality 
and freedom go beyond our different cultures, 
and are what makes Australia such a great place 
to live. This message goes beyond today. It can 
be lived by each of us, every day.  

Have a great week, 

Leonie 

 

Mrs Leonie Buehler — School Principal  

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we live and work and we pay                
our respects to the Elders both past and present 

mailto:coffsharb-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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This week our PBL focus is Lining Up. 

Caught Being Good  Award 
Our Caught Being Good award for Term 3 - Week 3 was awarded to Summer-Rae 4M.    

Congratulations Summer-Rae! 

RESPECT  RESPONSIBLE  EXCELLENCE  SAFETY     

 Look at and listen 
to the teacher  

 Leave playground 

promptly and be 

on time 

 Follow                

instructions 

 Walk straight to 

lines 

 Be a good role 

model for other 
students. 

 Be mindful of    

personal space 

 Move sensibly 

around the school 

   

Lining Up 

PBL at CHPS 

                    Food Smart Program 
  
Hi everyone,  

Many of our Food Waste families have completed their first food waste audit and are now using their 
FREE Food Smart kits to reduce their food waste at home. It’s easy, saves you money and helps the        
environment!  

Best Before and Use Buy dates  

Food labels did not even exist when our Grannies were around and they would never have thrown good 
food away, so why should we? Of course, we don’t want people eating mouldy food, but relying on labels 
alone will always lead to good food ending up in the bin.  

Know the difference between use-by and best before dates.  

BEST BEFORE = QUALITY  

The food supplier’s recommendation of when the product is at its ‘best’, it’s perfectly safe to eat after this 
date.  

USE-BY = safety  

The manufacturers guide to when the product should be consumed for food safety reasons. Whilst it’s 
not really recommended to eat food past this date, use your senses to gauge whether food is edible.  

Keep up the great work!  

Beeswax Wrap Workshop 

Our school will be hosting two FREE beeswax wrap workshops for those families who have registered with 
the Food Smart Program. The session will include how to make the wraps and making some of your 
own. Book now as there are limited spots for both sessions. 

Regards,  
Miss Morgan 



 
P&C NEWS 

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Wednesday 
12th Sep at 6pm in the staff room. 

The P&C will be holding a Father’s Day Stall this 
week. It will be open on Thurs 30th Aug and Fri 
31st Aug with items priced between $1.00 - $6.00. 

We are always after extra volunteers - these stalls 
can be quite busy and it would help us out a lot to 
have more volunteers. If you are interested in 
helping out at the stall please email us or leave 
your name and phone number at the office.  

We are always looking forward to welcoming new 
members who may be interested in being part of 
our P&C. If this is something that might interest 
you please come along to a meeting and we can 
give you further information.  

For all inquiries please email us at 
chpspandc@gmail.com   

You can also get regular updates on our           
Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/
chpspandc 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School attendance is compulsory for students aged 6-17 years. 

 Regular attendance is extremely important if children are to gain the maximum benefits of school. 

 Be positive about your child’s school and teachers. Make supportive comments about school   
activities and school rules. If parents are positive, it is likely the child will share the same attitude. 

 Encourage attendance at all times. A child will value education if the parent does. 

 Offer praise for regular attendance. 

 Your child should attend school every day possible. Birthdays are not an acceptable reason for    
being away.  

 If your child does miss a day of school please provide an explanation note or phone call as soon as 
possible, you have seven days to provide an explanation.   

      

Students  have a good start to the day when they: 

- arrive on time  

- have a good night sleep; 

- have plenty of time set aside to get ready in the morning; 

- eat a healthy breakfast; 

- are organised for the day 

   

If you are having problems getting your child to school ask the school for help.  

mailto:chpspandc@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/chpspandc
https://www.facebook.com/chpspandc


Class Name Presented for: Class Name Presented for: 

K/3 B Junior  Fantastic reading. 3M Kamel 
His fantastic participation in our class 

assembly. 

KD Billy  
Showing enthusiasm in his learn-

ing. 
3H Noah 

For his confidence in speaking for his 

film making. 

KW Aisha  Outstanding writing this term. 4H Ty Excellent attitude towards learning. 

KG Zade Trying hard with his handwriting. 4M Amin Improved efforts in English. 

1E Bandar 
Always being helpful during pack 

up time. 
4/5M Haeree Excellence in all areas of her learning. 

1P Ava 
Outstanding effort in reading and 

being a persistent learner. 
5K Kynan Excellent reasoning with STEAM. 

1M Jude Fabulous work in reading groups. 5M Natalie Working well on her federation script. 

2M Ashwaq Setting in well at CHPS. 6T Annika 
For always working to her personal 

best. 

2F Abdu 
Making good choices in his      

learning. 
3/6 JF Sam Always trying his best. 

2A Amiyah 
Being an open-minded learner 

during STEAM. 
   

Student of the Week - Term 3 Week 2 (Assembly Week 5)  

Student of the Week certificates are awarded to students who demonstrate behaviour consistent with 

our school expectations of Excellence, Safety, Respect and Responsibility. 

Girls Touch Football Knockout 

Last Friday the Girls Touch Football Team       

travelled to Woolgoolga Public School for Round 4 

of the Girls Touch Football Knockout.                 

Unfortunately the girls were defeated 7-0 by a 

strong team. The girls showed great               

sportsmanship and were gracious in defeat. Well 

done to the girls for representing our school with 

pride.  

- Mrs Ware 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wk Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

6 

27/8 

 

28/8 29/8 

 

Multicultural Day 

(11:30am - 1:00pm) 

30/8 

Father’s Day Stall 

Assembly  3 - 6  (2pm)     

Performance by 4H 

Assembly K - 2  (2:30pm) 

Performance by  2M 

 

31/8 

 

Father’s Day  Stall 

(remanding items) 

 

7 

3/9 

 

4/9 5/9 

 

6/9 7/9 

 

Movie Under the Stars            

‘ Peter Rabbit’ 

8 

10/9 

 

11/9 12/9 

 

13/9 

 

Assembly  3 - 6  (2pm)    

Performance by 4M 

Assembly K - 2  (2:30pm) 

Performance by  1E 

14/7 

9 

17/9 

 

Yr 6 Overnight Excursion  

Cascade Environmental 

Centre 

18/9 

 

Yr 5 Overnight Excursion  

Cascade Environmental 

Centre 

19/9 

 

20/9 

 

 

School Photos Day 

21/9 

10 

24/9 25/9 26/9 27/9 

 

Assembly  3 - 6  (2pm)     

Performance by 4/5M 

Assembly K - 2  (2:30pm) 

Performance by  1P 

28/9 

Coffs Harbour Public School                  

2018 Term 3 Calendar   


